
 

 

Join LUKE CHAPTER MOAA 
Investing in Our Nation’s Future Fund Raiser 

(You do not need to be a MOAA member to donate or to bid on auction items.) 

Online Auction 
Mon March 27 thru Sat, April 1, 2023 

Turn in items BEFORE Thurs, March 16, 2023 
 

Proceeds (95%) directly support Scholarships and Veteran Support! 
 

Donated Items:    Items that are needed: 
 1. Must have a value of $50 or more  1. Antiques (Clocks, Oriental Jade, War Memorabilia, high end Dishware)  

 2. Are easily portable    2. Event Tickets (Theater, Sports) and Services (Tax Prep, Computer Assist, etc) 

 3. No large furniture    3. Upscale designer personal items (purses)  
 4. Limited clothing    4. Artwork (Paintings, Native American Kachinas, wood carvings, etc) 
       5. Jewelry (earrings, necklaces brooches, watches, rings) 
       6. Quilts 
       7. Computers, cell phones (cleared) 
       8. Sports memorabilia (signed jerseys, etc) 
       9. Golf clubs 
       10. Silverware sets 
       11. Small furniture (Lamps, etc) 
       12. Wine or liquor baskets 

 

Luke Chapter MOAA Community Fund is an IRS 501 ( c ) 3 public charity.  
All contributions are tax deductible. 

 
CONTACT INFORMATION 

For more information, please contact Mike Kramer at 
kramerhometree@outlook.com (720-563-9953), 

Ed McAvoy at ed.mcavoy@yahoo.com (480-387-0293) or 
Dennis DeFrain at dcdefrain@cox.net (623-451-9552). 

Luke Chapter MOAA Community Fund 
www.luke-fund.org/ 

CASH DONATIONS 
Cash donations are always welcome.  

Please pay online: Luke Chapter, www.lukemoaa.org 

or mail to: Luke Chapter MOAA, P.O. Box 5072, 
Sun City West, AZ 85376 

(Indicate if cash donation is for 
Scholarship, Veteran Support, or Board Discretion). 
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YOUR Donations Help Serve Our Community 
Luke Chapter MOAA Community Fund is an IRS 501( c ) 3 public charity. 

 

2022 VETERAN SUPPORT 
“Karl” - US Marine Corps Veteran 

“Karl” was a decorated US Marine with ten years of 
service, rising to the rank of Gunny Sergeant (E-7).  
He is struggling with the transition from military 
service and parental responsibilities. Karl suffers 
from losing mental focus and disorientation. He 
recently was threatened with eviction due to 
significant overdue rent. Luke Chapter’s grant helped 
Karl and his son keep their home and retain hope for 
the future. 

“Lucy” - US Air Force Veteran 

“Lucy” entered the US Air Force from the 
Navaho Reservation as a young woman after 
being raised in foster care. She served 
honorably in admin support as a “Chair-borne 
Ranger” as she told us. Lucy lives in an RV in 
Show Low, Arizona, which required major, costly 
repairs to keep habitable. She could not then 
afford sufficient propane for the winter.  
Sometimes water froze inside at night. With our 
grant, she will have enough propane to stay warm this winter. Lucy 
told us: “Thank you very much sirs and ma’am!  I really appreciate all 
of you guys and gals helping me with this assistance…. I’m sending 
big virtual hugs to each and every one of you. You all are a great 
blessing to me and my pooch. Again, thank you … and I’ll keep you 
all in my prayers. Thank you for your service to our country!!!”  

 

2022 SCHOLARSHIPS 

Everett Hines, Texas A&M University. He was 
home schooled. He will be attending Texas 
A&M University in the fall where he will major in 
history. After graduation he plans to pursue a 
military career in the Army. He was awarded 
$4,000. 

 

 

Robyn Landes, Colgate University. She is 

entering her junior year at Colgate University in 

Hamilton, New York where she is studying 

peace and conflict and a minor in Chinese. This 

is her third scholarship from the Luke Chapter, 

and she was awarded $3,000. 

Abigail Swoboda, University of Nebraska. 

She will begin her junior year at the University of 

Nebraska in Omaha in the fall where she will 

continue her undergraduate studies in molecular 

and biomedical on a premed track. Her goal is to 

obtain both an M.D. and Ph.D. To assist her in 

this pursuit, the Luke Chapter decided to award 

her a third scholarship in the amount of $4,000. 

 

DROP OFF LOCATIONS–BEFORE Thurs, Mar 16, 2023 
1. Home of Fannalou Guggisberg in Sun City West. Please call 

in advance 623-975-2362. - - No email. 
2. Home of Dennis DeFrain in Goodyear (PebbleCreek). Please 

call in advance 623-451-9552. Please bring a short 
description of item (particularly items of a historic nature) and 
the estimated value. Auctioneer will photograph each item. 

AUCTIONEER 
MONARCH AUCTIONS is conducting the Fund Raiser and Robert 
Haynes, the owner, is providing his services gratis.  He was our 
wonderful auctioneer last year and does an excellent job. Please 
support him if you need his services! The online agency who 

provides the computerized portion of the Auction charges 5%. 
https://www.monarchauction.com/

 

https://www.monarchauction.com/

